
Caldwell Street School 
Parent Council Meeting Minutes 

September 30th 2021 
6pm 

In attendance: 
Sara Woodley 
Lindsay Chunik -Chair 
McKenzie Alain- Secretary 
Lori Bolton 
Melanie Baker 
Heather McNutt 
Amanda Wark 
Natasha Major 
Carmela Ciocio- Principal 
 

 Meeting held virtually through Microsoft Teams. 
 Previous Chair of Parent Council, Kate Murray, stepped down from the position and was not in 

attendance of the first meeting of the 2021-2022 school year. 
 Previous Council Secretary, Wendy Groulx, stepped down form the position and was not in 

attendance of the the first meeting of the 2021-2022 school year. 
 Principal Ciocio discussed staffing changes at the school for the year, including which staff 

members left and which new staff were welcomed.  
 Previous school year saw no fundraising events due to Covid restriction and there are funds 

remaining from the 2019-2020 school year. 
 Unable to have the Halloween fundraiser due to covid restrictions 
 New Parent Council Chair elected: Lindsay Chunik 
 New Parent Council Secretary elected: McKenzie Alain 
 Lindsay has decided not to run a Parent Council lead Facebook group at this time.  
 Dates for future Council meetings have been decided 

October 28th 6pm 
November 25th 6pm 
January 13th 6pm 
February 17th 6pm 
April 7th 6pm 
May 12th 6pm 
 


